
Semester Test Regulations 
 

Beginning the 2025-2026 school year, the following regulations will be upheld for fall 
and spring semester testing: 
 
Students who have an A can be absent up to 5 days without taking the semester test. 
Students who have a   B can be absent up to 4 days without taking the semester test. 
Students who have a   C can be absent up to 3 days without taking the semester test. 
Students who have a   D or lower must take the semester test. 
 
Students who have received 10 or more days of lunch detention must take the semester 
test. 
 
Students who have received ISS or suspension must take the semester test. 
 
Students who are caught cheating must take the semester test, no exceptions. Students 
will also not be eligible for classroom awards at the end of the year. 
 
 


